
 

 

  
 
 

 

March 1, 2019                                   

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING PHP BEHAVIORAL HEALTH FEE 

SCHEDULE 

 

Dear Physician/Practitioner,  

Physicians Health Plan (PHP) is pleased to announce improvements made to the PHP 

Standard Behavioral Health fee schedule (BH fee schedule) for 2019.  Changes will be 

updated with dates of service beginning April 1, 2019.        

This is the last phase of the initial three-step process in aligning our standard BH fee 

schedule with market competitive rates.  Improvements to the PHP BH standard fee 

schedule have been implemented to achieve market competitive rates.   

Thank you for your continued support of the health plan and for all your efforts on behalf 

of PHP’s membership.   Should you have any questions, please contact your Provider 

Relations Team at 517.364.8316 or 517.364.8323 or send email inquiries to 

PHPProviderRelations@phpmm.org. 

Sincerely,  

 

Manager, Network Services 

Physicians Health Plan  
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